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4-H Animal Land

Please use our new wash stations after visiting the animals.

Hours: Thursday - Saturday 9 AM to 7 PM. Sunday 9 AM to 5 PM Ron/Brenda Oldfield 735-
1606, Jim Ellis 343-0503

Features animals on Friday 3-7 PM, Saturday, 12-7 PM, and Sunday 12-4 PM

Open to any 4-H, FFA, or Youth Livestock owner to display their animal projects. All owners
are responsible for the care and feeding of their livestock. All animals must be free of
disease and in good health. Prof of good health can be a veterinarian record sheet or health
certificate. A schedule will be posted at Animal Land and the Fair Office. Reminder to all
visitors of Animal Land: the animals are not in their usual homes so they can bite. Please
keep young children safe. Final check-in for all animals to be displayed will be Thursday
morning at 10 AM. Ribbons and premiums are awarded according to the Danish System to
all 4-H, FFA participants in Animal Land. All other participants will receive participation
ribbons.

4-H Youth Exhibit Rules
CONTACT: Sheila Norman 564-3301 or email at Sheila.norman@maine.edu

1. Entries are open to 4-H members in Piscataquis, Somerset, and Penobscot Counties
who are participating in approved 4-H projects.

2. Entries must be from current 4-H project year 2017/2018 4-H year. Exhibits will be
judged by the Danish System and will be placed in three groups: BLUE-1st, RED-2nd,
and WHITE-3rd, Each qualifying exhibit will be awarded a ribbon and premium. All
Cloverbuds (5-8 years) will receive a green ribbon and honorarium. All exhibits
must be brought to the Fairgrounds 4-H Exhibit Hall on Tuesday, August 22 from 3-
5 PM. They must be removed from the 4-H Exhibit Hall on Sunday, August 26 from
4-5 PM.

3. For more information go to: https://extension.umaine.edu/piscataquis/4-h/

4-H Peoples Choice Award - New this year - The public will judge 4-H Club Exhibits
for Peoples’ Choice Award from Thursday through Saturday and a small prize may be
awarded on Sunday for the winning exhibit. Please note: This replaces the 4-H Poster
Contest this year.

4-H Piscataquis Leader’s Association Benefit Silent Auction

The Piscataquis County 4-H Leaders’ Association is holding a silent auction to raise money
for a scholarship fund for 4-H youth in Piscataquis County. The money will help with
expenses related to in-state and national 4-H camps, trips, and events. [tems donated by
local crafters and businesses will be available for bidding on Friday August 45t from 1PM
to 9PM and Saturday August 26t from 10:30 AM to 9PM in the 4-H Exhibit Hall (Bell
Building). Stop by and make a bid to support 4-H youth in Piscataquis County.



